
July 16, 2024  

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar, Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

 

Re: EB-2022-0325 – Phase 2 of the Generic Hearing on Uniform Transmission Rates 

   

On July 5, 2024, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued Procedural Order No. 3 in the above-

noted proceeding, asking parties that previously proposed to file evidence to inform the OEB if 

they still plan to file evidence by July 16, 2024. 

 

ENWIN Utilities Ltd. (ENWIN) is a participant in this proceeding, and it is writing to inform the 

OEB that it still plans to file evidence with respect to issues 4.1, 4.2, 4.3 and 4.4, including 

highlighting the impacts of double-peak billing on transmission-connected customers. 

 

To avoid duplicative evidence, ENWIN will explore filing its evidence through the LDC 

Transmission Group. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

 

 
 

M. Claire Bebbington  

Director Regulatory Affairs 

ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

(519) 251-7300 ext. 886 
regulatory@enwin.com 
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